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Scott Zurn of Canadian Pacific RR called 11/30/18 to report that the RR had been 
in the process of closing an old rail road water well inside the City of Farson when 
they discovered PCS approximately 8 feet down the 12 inch by 20 foot deep well.  
Mr. Zurn indicated that they then returned the excavated soil to the site and 
planned to leave it there until more favorable weather, likely the spring, would 
allow for an investigation of the extent of the contamination even mentioning 
monitoring wells et.  I informed Mr. Zurn that I would record his call and after 
talking with ESS Kurt Levetzow would inform DNR contaminated sites of the 
situation.  I also told Mr. Zurn that in any case we or he should be in contact when 
their investigation commences.
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